
 Friends of Penobscot Bay
POB 1871, Rockland ME 04841

www.penbay.net

August 7, 2014                    Sent by Certified Mail

Ms. Susanne Miller
East Maine Regional Office
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
106 Hogan Road, Bangor, Maine 04401

Subject: Maine Freedom of Access Law request

Dear Ms. Miller 
Please treat this letter as a request pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A. 408, the Maine Freedom of Access 
statute, to inspect at your office and to copy as necessary the following records:

Meeting records, letters, faxes, emails, attachments, phone logs, photographs and other written 
and electronic records written, received or recorded by you from any source, dating from   
July 9, 2014 to August 7, 2014 that pertain to GAC Chemical Corp. 

This includes records pertaining (1) to Friends of Penobscot Bay's concerns with GAC Chemical's 
wastes ; (2) to Ron Huber of Rockland Maine, (FOPB's executive director) and his concerns with 
GAC Chemical, (3) to any GAC Chemical plan to remediate or otherwise modify their shorelines 
for erosion control or any other purposes, and (4) to GAC Chemical-related permitting and 
licensing.

Friends of Penobscot Bay looks forward to receiving your response within five (5) working days of 
your receipt of this letter, as required by 1 M.R.S.A. 409 (1). We prefer to inspect, review and copy 
these requested records at your office. Please contact me to set an appointment to review these 
records. Contact by phone at 691-7485 or by email: coastwatch@gmail.com  We very much thank 
you for your rapid response to our previous FOAA, and look forward to similar alacrity in fulfilling 
this request. 

If you choose to deny permission to physically inspect or copy any of the requested records, 
please state the reason for the denial, including the appropriate legal citation(s). If you need 
additional information to locate any of the documents requested, please call me at 691-7485 or 
email me at coastwatch@gmail.com 

Sincerely

Ron Huber
Ron Huber, Executive Director
Friends of Penobscot Bay

cc Brenda L. Kielty, Assistant Attorney General, Public Access 
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